
Fire District No. 3 
Township of Hanover, County of Morris 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

WHEREAS the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 3, in the Township of 
Hanover, County of Morris, previously published notification of acceptance of bids for the 
project so entitled FIRE STATION BAY FLOOR IMPROVEMENTS, now that an 
addendum, to the Bid Specification Package has been approved, so be it known consistent with 
N.J.S.A. 40A:11-23(c)1 that this notice is being published to indicate that said addendum has 
been approved, and that the Bid Opening shall be changed to Tuesday, June 4, 2019 at 10:00 
A.M. in the Commissioners Meeting Room at the Cedar Knolls Fire Station, 82 Ridgedale 
Avenue, Cedar Knolls, New Jersey.  Amended bid packages shall be available at this location 
from 8:00 A.M. – 5:00 P.M. Monday through Friday.  Any recipient of a bid package prior to the 
publication of this notice shall be served with said addendum consistent with the provisions of 
N.J.S.A 40A:11-23. 

Craig W. Vagell, Jr., Secretary 


